Meeting Tactile Reading and Braille professionals
Date: 24.05.2024 (on Teams)
 
Those who attended the meeting:
Melissa Auðardóttir – Iceland
Ásta Björnsdóttir – Iceland
Signe-Line Mjoen – Denmark 
Tine Hansen – Denmark
Marja Lounaskorpi  – Finnland
Carina Söderberg - Sweden
Victoria Bergström - Sweden
Liselotte Kürstein Andersen - Denmark

The subject of the meeting:
Marja from Finland showed us a video from Valteri, where they offer their users (students) a week's stay at Valteri, where various skills are practiced under the guidance of professionals at the institute, and where the students have the opportunity to communicate with other students in a similar situation as them. Valteri offers this week stay twice a year and has been very pleased with this service. After the video, there were many discussions between us about the different conditions between the countries and what kind of services were available in each country individually.
Marie Sverdrup was going to present her final project to us at this meeting, but missed the meeting and will probably present it at the next meeting.

The agenda for the next meeting:
The next meeting is scheduled for next October 4th and it was discussed to keep the schedule of meetings, to have the meetings every 8 weeks on Friday morning at 8:30 Icelandic time.
